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Welcome 
Welcome to another great term at Spring Terrace 
Public School. Term 4 is always busy and 2017 will 
not be any different. Some of the events include 
the May Cup, which is being held tomorrow at 
Spring Hill, the OSSA Spectacular, swimming 
lessons and 2018 Kindergarten Transition, just to 
name a few. 
 
I would to say a big thank you to all the parents 
who came and welcomed me to the school on the 
last day of term 3. I am looking forward to working 
in this wonderful school and getting to know all 
students throughout term 4. 
 
I am also looking forward to working closely with 
all staff to continue the great work being done in 
classrooms. 
 
Thanks again for the warm welcome. 
 
Darren Keed 
Relieving Principal 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Great News-We have a bus!  
As you may have heard 
in last couple of days of 
Term 3 Transport NSW 
have agreed to provide 
a bus service to 
transport the students 
of Spring Terrace to and 
from school starting the 
first day of school 2018. 
The final details regarding the route are still being 
worked out but we do know the bus will leave 
Orange at around 8 or soon after, come out to 
Forest Reefs via Cadia Rd then go along Spring 
Terrace Rd dropping students to school at about 9 
and will do the reverse in the afternoon. 
 
 
 
The May Cup 
Earlier in the year we had to postpone the May Cup 
Athletics Carnival due to poor weather. When we 
were unable to fit it in before the OSSA carnival it 
was decided to hold it off until the weather 
warmed up. 
It is a little short notice but the carnival is going to 
be held tomorrow, Tuesday 10th October, at Spring 
Hill. 
For parents of our kindergarten students this is a 
fun athletics carnival that is about participation and 
all students having a go. 
Students need to be delivered straight to Spring 
Hill in the morning between 8:45 and 9 am. Parents 
are welcome to attend or return at 2:30 pm to 
collect their children.  Students need to wear their 
sports uniform.  Pack recess, lunch and drinks. 
 

What’s on! 
Term 4 

 Spring into School: Tues 10 Oct 
Week 2 session:  Tues 17 Oct 

 MAY CUP Tuesday 10th Oct 
 Swimming: Wed 11 Oct 
 Lunch&Morning Tea orders: Thursdays 
 Spectacular Performance Dates: 7&8 Nov 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

       
 



47  
 

 9th October   2017 Term 4 Week 1 
 
OSSA Spectacular 
We have been busily practicing for the OSSA 
Spectacular which takes place on Tuesday 7th and 
Wednesday 8th November. Dress Rehearsal is on 
Tuesday 7th November through the day time, with 
the First Performance being on Tuesday night. 
Students will be transported to the Orange Civic 
Theatre by bus from school for Dress Rehearsal. 
Students are to be picked up at 2.45pm by parents 
from the Civic Theatre and to be returned back to 
Orange Civic Theatre at 6.00pm for the Night 
Performance. The Performance is expected to be 2 
hours in length, so this would make it finish at 
8.30pm. Students to be picked up at 8.30pm from 
Orange Civic Theatre carpark side entrance. 
 
Spectacular Tickets for Sale 
Tickets for the Small School Spectacular on 7th and 
8th November 6.30pm will go on sale week 2 term 
4 Wednesday 18th October from Ticketek Orange. 
Adults $28 
Students $18 
 
Mrs PE on Leave 
Mrs PE is travelling the world and is on leave for 
today and next Monday. Mrs Tolhurst will relieve 
until Mrs PE returns. 
 
 
 
Swimming Lessons: 

 Swimming - Wednesday 11th 
October 2.30 – 3.30pm. 
Parents please arrive at 3.15pm 
to assist your child/ren 

changing and for pick up. 
Parents need to come to the teacher or Miss Paige 
and have their child’s name marked off before they 
leave the grandstand area. Students will not be 
allowed to walk to the entrance to meet parents 
unaccompanied. 

Children are to bring their swimming costumes, towel, 
goggles, swimming cap (if needed), spare plastic bag for wet 

clothes, in a separate bag to school. 
 

 

 

Summer School Uniforms 

Students can wear their summer uniforms 
commencing this term. Please ensure students 
wear sunscreen to school and we will ensure they 
wear their hats. 

 
P&C News 
Please return your Family Contact Information 
Sheet if you wish to be on the list. This list is 
convenient for P&C events, school activities, or if 
on any day you are unable to transport your child 
to or from school. Please fill in ONLY the 
information you give us permission to share. 
If you need another sheet, contact the office. 
  

         Spring Into School  
  Week 2 session is: Tuesday 17th Oct. 

 
Please note: Parents will be invoiced early this 

term. 
 

COMMUNITY NEWS 
 
 Woolworths Earn & Learn Stickers 

Even though stickers are no longer 
issued, if you have any lying about 
please send them into school asap, we 
have a couple of unfinished sheets and 
we need to send them off soon. 

 
 
 

Orange Dental Clinic 
The Western NSW Local Health District Oral Health Service 
provided dental care for children 0-18 years. 
This is a FREE government funded service 
The Clinic is located at Orange Hospital Ph: 1300 55 2626 – 
When you call please have your Medicare card available. 
 
 

 
 

 


